

Somerset Road, Southampton, SOI7 3AA 0

info@portswoodpri.org.uk

023 8055 5885 (

www.portswoodpri.org.uk

Headteacher - Tony Head

27 November 2023

Dear Parents,

We warmly welcome you to join us for an information session all about reading on **Thursday 14 December at 2:30pm**.

Reading is the foundation to success at school. Confident readers are more successful in all areas of the curriculum but we know how challenging it can be to engage young children with early reading.

This session is a chance to hear how we teach reading and phonics as well as see first-hand some ways we help children to remember sounds and blend them to read words. There will also be a chance to ask questions and share challenges you may face at home so that we can all work together to improve reading at an early age.

The session will be held in the Junior Hall at 2:30pm on Thursday 14 December 2023.

We really look forward to seeing you there.

Kind regards,

lan Howie

Deputy Head

Anna Aldridge

Early Years Phase Leader

A Aldnow



